
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
November 8, 2005 

 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 

Of the City of Milwaukee 
Room 205 – City Hall 

 
Re: Communication from Debbie Griffiths, Risk Manager 
 On behalf of SBC (25200508-50-0200 

 C.I. File No.:  05-L-142 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
Enclosed please find a proposed resolution.  We ask that it be introduced and referred to the 

Committee on Judiciary & Legislation, with the following recommendation.  
 

Claimant, SBC, 2140 Davidson Road, Waukesha, WI 53186 Debbie Griffiths, Risk Manager 
allege that on August 24, 2005 while installing a communication duct at the intersection of South 
6th Street and West Rogers Street an Infrastructure Services Division-Underground Operations 

work crew damaged their underground cable and conduit.  They claim damages in the amount of 
$5,446.01 

 
Our investigation reveals said work crew was engaged in this activity on the date in question.  
While engaged in this activity the crew did damage a properly marked facility belonging to the 

claimant. 
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Because settlement of this matter is deemed expeditious to the City of Milwaukee, we 
recommend payment of this claim in the amount of $5,446.01 and have enclosed the appropriate 

resolution for your convenience. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 
 
 

 
JAN A. SMOKOWICZ 

Assistant City Attorney 
 
JAS:beg 

Enclosure 
1029-2005-2670:98695 


